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London Northwestern Railway:
Passengers urged to check journeys ahead
of Bank Holiday engineering works

Passengers travelling with London Northwestern Railway (LNR) are being
urged to check their journeys ahead of the Bank Holiday weekend due to
engineering works.

As a result of track improvement works by Network Rail, journeys between
Crewe and Milton Keynes are subject to disruption between Saturday 25 May
and Monday 27 May inclusive.



Jonny Wiseman, LNR customer experience director, said:

“I would like to thank passengers for their patience as journeys on the West
Coast Main Line between Crewe and Milton Keynes are subject to disruption
this weekend due to engineering works.

“These upgrades are crucial for providing a more reliable and efficient service
for passengers in the future.”

Meanwhile, passengers traveling with LNR’s sister company West Midlands
Railway are being reminded of a closure to the Cross City North line (between
Lichfield Trent Valley/Four Oaks and Birmingham New Street) for six days
from Monday 27 May until Saturday 1 June inclusive due to engineering
works.

More information on the Cross City North line closure and engineering works
is available here.
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West Midlands Trains operates both West Midlands Railway and London
Northwestern Railway services.

• London Northwestern Railway services operate between
Liverpool and Birmingham, and on the West Coast Main Line to
and from London Euston.

• West Midlands Railway services operate to destinations across
the West Midlands via Birmingham New Street and Birmingham
Snow Hill.

For more information on these services visit westmidlandsrailway.co.uk or

https://www.westmidlandsrailway.co.uk/travel-information/service-disruptions/cross-city-engineering-work-27th-may-1st-june
https://www.westmidlandsrailway.co.uk/
https://www.londonnorthwesternrailway.co.uk/
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If you have been sent this press release, this is because we believe this to be
of interest to you.

To sign up for all future releases, visit our newsroom and subscribe to our
updates. You can unsubscribe to our releases at any time.
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